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Dr. Halkar and Dr. Taylor,

The authors Archer and Bolus appreciate your comments on our article, for the respondents we had we
stand by our reported results but agree that further investigation is needed and that the results were
based on those who voluntarily responded. We offer the compiled findings along with the results below
as a response to your letter.

Survey Results: https://www.surveymonkey.com/results/SM-9YYZBXTQ/

Sincerely,

Norman E. Bolus



